Duke POweER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VIOE PRESIDENT (704) 373-4831
NUGLEAN PRODUCTION August 22, 1984

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50-287
RO-287/83-13 Supplement

Dear Sir:

This information supplements Reportable Occurrence Report R0-287/83-13
Revision 1 submitted January 9, 1984 concerning a containment isolation
valve, 3CS-5, which was declared inoperable due to leakage past the seat.
In accordance with the corrective actions stated in the report, an invest-
igation into the valve failure was conducted. During the Unit 3 End of
Cycle 7 Refueling Outage, valve 3CS-5 was checked to determine the cause
for the leak past its seat. Leads to the motor were checked for proper
motor wiring connections. The bonnet and limotorque operator were removed.
The diaphragm was checked with no damage found. However, the diaphragm
was replaced with a new one for the purpose of preventative maintenance.
The valve was cycled with no additional problems being found.

Very truly yours,

St b —

Hal B. Tucker
JCP:slb

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

INPO Records Center
Suite 1500

1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr. J. C. Biyant

NRC Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station
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cc: Ms. Helen Nicolaras
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555



